
To:  Board of Education 

 

From:  Margo Empen, Superintendent 

 

Subject: Superintendent’s Report 

 

INFORMATON PROVIDED BY THE SUPERINTENDENT  

 

 IASB 2016-17 Membership 

 Letter to Churches 

 Articles from Schools 
 

Background  

 

IASB 2016-17 Membership – The District has received confirmation of our membership in the Illinois Association of 

School Boards for 2016-17.  I have included our membership letter and Code of Conduct for Members of School Boards for 

you to review. 

 

Letter to the Churches – I received a letter letting us know that churches around our area have been asked to include our 

schools in a monthly prayer on the second Sunday of each month.  Mr. Mike Juenger, our former Superintendent, is 

organizing the effort.  

 

Articles from Schools – Sauk Valley Media will no longer be providing a quarterly insert of current events and happenings 

in the Telegraph.  We want to continue to get out the great things we’re doing o our families and community.  Building and 

District administration will now submit monthly articles that will be posted on our Facebook page.  The amount of ‘hits” that 

our social media platform generates makes us feel this is the perfect venue to use for this work.  


